“Helping ensure that our country is protected and Americans are safe is the greatest responsibility we have as members of Congress.  Las Vegas is an international destination which sees thousands of visitors from around the country every year.  I am pleased Secretary Chertoff made these funds available, and thank Senators Ensign and Reid for their hard work securing these funds,” said Heller.  

